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Oregon Flora has been essential for me, my neighbors and my friends as we are 

diligently working to convert our yards to native plants.  Native plants do not have the 

extensive summer water requirements many non natives do.  It is critical to have this 

resource.  My hiking groups also use this resource to identify plants along the trail 

and better understand the biomes we walk through.  

Thank you.  


